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June 21, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 9:37 AM

To: Isabel Leung

Subject: FW: [External] Re: OP.17.002 and Z.17.003 - Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment Applications
Resubmission

From: SA1E 5
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2022 5:04 PM
To: Darrell Gardner

Cc: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca;

Subject: [External] Re: OP.17.002 and Z.17.003 - Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment Applications Resubmission

To Whom It May Concern,

As members of the Giotto Crescent community, we will like to express our continuous opposition to the proposed
development (OP.17.002 and Z.17.003). As the newly proposed plan has yet to resolve/address all the issues as outlined
on our previous letters, we hope the city council will continue to stand with us in opposing/rejecting the development.
Sincerely,

Ann Hu

Hu's family

On Sun., Jun. 19, 2022, 4:51 p.m. Darrell Gardner,_wrote:

| also oppose this ridiculous application. Why would this even be considered since the 11 story and previously a 7 story
has already been rejected. If anyone on city council approves this application it will only offer assurances that those
council members are for irresponsible developer practices and no longer support it's residential communities. This
developer needs to stop looking at excessively lining their pockets on the backs of community residents. If they follow
original area building guidelines they will still make a profit. If they want large profit margins then don't make
incompetent decisions by purchasing land in a single home districts.

Thank You,
Darrell Gardner



